
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the week!  I hope you have all had the opportunity to relax and 
enjoy the lovely weather we have been having this week, as well as continuing 
your learning of your times tables! 

This week has seen Rhett add nearly an additional 2000 points to his total, 
taking it to 22 571!    Roxy remains at the top of the leaderboard with 42 654 
points on Monday morning.   

We have only had one more player join this week and I can see that some of 
you have really added to your totals, while others have not been on for a 
while.  

 

This week’s stars are Year 3 pupils, of whom eight have joined 
and played TTRockstars.  Well done to you all, it will be really 
helpful to you once we get back to school and you have to 
start using your maths again. 

 

 

Happy playing rockstars. 

Miss Pennock 

 


